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I am writing to state that I do NOT support this bill. I do NOT want Maine police, 
sheriffs or other law enforcement officers collaborating with ICE! ICE has become a 
gestapo-type organization acting as masked bandits accosting people on the streets, 
kidnapping them off the streets, assaulting people and imprisoning them and sending 
them off to another country without due process! Their actions are unlawful and lack 
a moral compass and basic human dignity!


